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Sunday
Worship 
Bulletin

Thursday, June 22
9:00 am Newsletter Crew
7:00 pm Prayer Service

Friday, June 23
6-7:00 pm Light Rest Bible Study

Fireside Room

Sunday, June 25 – VBS Workers Install
8:30 am  Worship
9:45 am Education Hour.
10:45 am Worship V
1-3:00 pm Light Restoration

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR
Sunday, June 18 – Father’s Day
Lord’s Supper
8:30 am  Worship
9:45 am Education Hour.
10:45 am Worship 
2:00 pm Light Restoration

Anniversary Service

Monday, June 19
10:00 am LWML Cards

Tuesday, June 20
8:00 am-3:00 pm Out of the Box

Music Bible Camp
6:00 pm A.A.
7:00 pm Men’s Garage Bible Study

Wednesday, June 21
8:00 am MWPB—Off Site
6:00 pm       A.C.A.

*Contributions include 
online offerings with

If you would like to place an announcement in the Beacon, please give it to the office 
in writing (note or to office email below), by noon Tuesday for the upcoming Sunday.

V - On the 2nd and 4th Sundays at 10:45am, we offer a contemporary worship service.

Members: Be sure to pick up your copy of the June Eager Berean 
newsletter that is in your family mail slot in the narthex.

Visitors: Check out our website, www.berealutheran.org for more  
information about Berea. Find previous services (video), previous 

sermons (audio), learn of the missions that the congregation is
involved with, meet our staff, and more!

June 18, 2017 Maundy Th

8:30 am 10:45 pm Thur 6/22
Greeters - Sanctuary Bill  Albert Jerry & Laurel Gatz

                  - Parking Diane O'Donnel l Vicki Gordon

Communion Dale & Catherine Zook Lacey Wellens

Worship Assistant Jerry LaMott Christian Weidner Les Lehrke

Ushers - Captain Kevin O'Donnell TBD

         - Assistant Chuck Brummer

Projectionist / AV Murphy Joshua Thompson

Weekend Custodian John Hafner

June 25, 2017
8:30 am 10:45 pm Thur 6/29

Greeters - Sanctuary Marlys Hyslop Randy & Barb Lusk

                  - Parking John & Penny Blomquist Dwight & Delores L.

Communion

Worship Assistant Chuck Brummer Andy Schuster John Hafner

Ushers - Captain Kevin O'Donnell TBD

         - Assistant Chuck Brummer

Projectionist / AV Jeff Banks Kevin Zook

Weekend Custodian Katie Schroeder

THIS WEEK'S SERVANTS

NEXT WEEK'S SERVANTS

CURRENT CONTRIBUTIONS AND WORSHIP 

FOR JUNE 11, 2017

General Fund $ 2,046.00 Thursday 7:00 pm 12

Building Fund $ 80.00 Nursery 4

Endowment Fund $ 10.00 Sunday 8:30 am 47

Memorial Fund $ 0.00 Sunday 10:45 am 37

All Other Funds $ 345.70

mailto:info@berealutheran.org
http://www.berealutheran.org/
http://www.berealutheran.org/


COUNCIL NOTES: The May 
Council notes are available in the 
rack by the Emerson Ave doors.

VBS 
Vacation Bible School will be held the 
week of June 26-30th, from 9:00am-
noon. There are a number of areas 
that you could be of assistance. 
Anyone high school age or older is 
invited to help. Contact Hallie 
Nielsen at 612-978-8847 if you are 
able to help..

Richfield 4th of July Parade
The Richfield/Bloomington-
Mothers Of PreSchoolers at Berea 
(RB-MOPS) will be heading up our 
participation in the 4th of July 
parade. If you might be interested in 
helping with this, please contact 
either Pastor or Kathleen Tiaden.

Before and After School Care 
We are forming a support team that 
will provide assistance to the Director 
of the Before and After School Care 
program. It will consist of one to 
three members of the church council 
and two to five other members of the 
congregation. If you might be 
interested in serving on this team, 
please see council president Linda 
Boyd or Pastor Tiaden.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

FATHER’S DAY GIFT: Pick up this nice little pocket stone for
dad, granddad, etc. on this Father’s Day! Based on the Bible
verse from Ephesians 2:20, Christ the cornerstone, here
fathers are reminded that they can be the foundation their
families are formed on and supported by.
These can be found in a basket in the narthex.

LOAVES AND FISHES TOO VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: Berea’s 
Loaves and Fishes Too volunteers will be providing a free meal at 
Creekside Community Center in Bloomington on Monday, June 26.  
New volunteers are always welcome to assist with serving from 5:20 to 
6:30 pm.  Contact Dan Fors for more details at 952-941-1553.

FALL FESTIVAL:  We will be having our next meeting to discuss 
festival plans on July 29th at 9:30am. The July/August newsletter will 
have more info. At our first meeting, we came up with these needs:
1) Round tins (w/lids) to be used for rosettes for Bake Sale
2) People to embroider dish towels (towels will be furnished)
3) Donations of embroidery floss for dish towels
4) Start saving your items for the White Elephant Sale!
You can deposit any donations in the designated container that is 
located in the coat room 

LWML NEWS
LUTHERAN WOMEN’S 
MISSIONARY LEAGUE

****

LWML Card Corner
Cards Now Available:

Graduation
Father’s Day

June 18th

Thanks to all donors, crafters, 

purchasers for your support! 

All card income goes to support 

LWML mission projects in U.S. & abroad. 

****

&

“But God shows his love for us in 
that while we were still sinners, 
Christ died for us.” Romans 5:8

God did not wait for mankind to 
make the first move. He did not wait 
for Adam and Even to come looking 

for Him – but He went and found 
them. And while we were still 

sinners, still enemies of God, still set 
against Him, He sent His Son Jesus to 
suffer, die, and rise for us. God was 

moved by His own love and 
generosity and kindness. We now 
seek to grow up into His image as 

loving, generous, and kind sons and 
daughters of the Heavenly Father.

Count Your Blessings
…a Stewardship Minute

Thank You
My sincere thanks for prayers offered to God by Pastor Tiaden before 
the congregation and for personal caring thoughts and prayers that I 

have received from members of the congregation for my successful back 
surgery and recovery. I rejoice with each of you that we are always in 
God's caring hands and that we can take comfort in His promise and 

ability to answer our prayers. Richard Vohs
----------------------------------------------

Thank you to all of the folks who donated food items for our VEAP 
collection! The donations that were brought in on June 7th, totaled 7 lbs.

The need for food continues, especially during the summer! Children from 
families experiencing financial difficulties, do not receive the free or reduced 

cost school breakfast and lunch they count on during the school year.  

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES: 


